Oak Hill Cemetery Mausoleum Update
Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department staff have been working on the mausoleum in Oak Hill Cemetery. To-date,
all exterior windows and door openings have been covered. Also, a contractor has been hired to perform tuck-point
work, repairing the exterior stones and grouting the structural walls to weatherproof the mausoleum. The cost of the
work will be $4900.

After a survey of the roof, staff found a
couple of areas at the corners of the
structure needing roof and ventilation
repairs. Staff are currently biding this
project and estimate the cost of the repairs
to be between $4000-$6000.

All work is projected to be completed by
mid-summer.




